
Reminders: 

• The weather is getting warmer so please ensure that you put sun cream on your child before school and a sun 

hat if needed.  

• We are a no nut school and a healthy school so please make sure if your child is on packed lunches they are 

well balanced 

• In reception it is important to keep up with reading, please ensure you return your child’s book bag everyday 

and make a comment in it when you read with them. 

• Reception now have PE on a Tuesday so they need to be in trainers and school PE kit. 

We have had a fun packed half term in Early Years, reading the story of Handa’s Surprise and trying different 

fruits! We have enjoyed learning about different countries and what they are like. We have been looking at 

transport and how we can travel to and from school.  

Next term we are going to be learning about holidays and the sea side, we will be going 

on an educational visit during this half term to support our learning.  

We are looking for items of interest in Early Years if 

you could donate any please bring them in: 

• Whisks 

• Muffin tins 

• Baking trays 

• Spatulas 

• Wooden spoons 

• Pans 

• Telephones 

• Scales 

• Metal objects—plates, bowls, jugs 

All the children have loved bird watching this year in Early 

Years, we have enjoyed making binoculars and looking at 

the different types of birds in our outdoor areas. 

Send us photos on tapesty and dojo of you do nay bird 

watching with your children at home. Some of the discus-

sion points you could have are about what the birds sound 

like, what the birds look like and 

how many different species of 

birds they children can see. 

We have enjoyed a visit from the firefighters this term learning about all the important 

jobs that they do. If you do not have a working fire alarm please email me on 

swhite@ourladyrosary.org.uk with your name and child’s name and class. The fire brigade 

will get in touch with you regarding coming and fitting some for you. 


